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7th April 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Daily Update 

We are all working together to support our Key Workers.  Thank you for emailing to inform us of the care that you need 
in school.  Please can I remind you that we are open during the Easter holiday (with skeleton staff) for the Key Worker’s 
children whose parents are working during this time; this includes Good Friday and Easter Monday but only if you are 
required in work as part of your shift rota.  

 Please continue to check out the school website as we add more links onto our Faith Page and Learning Page.  

 Please continue to send in any photographs you have so we can update our Gallery Page  

Remember: 

Please can you ensure that we have up to date details if your situation changes: 

 If you have indicated that you will need child care for your child on a particular day and then your situation 
changes, please inform us immediately otherwise, in line with our  safeguarding duties,  you will receive a phone 
call from school 

 Is anyone in your household self – isolating?   

 Do you no longer require childcare and have not informed the school? 

 Are you due to or have you finished a period of self – isolation? 

Please correspond by email if any of the above applies to you and we will respond during the normal school hours. 

Remember – do not send your child into school if they are at all unwell and obviously if they have any of the symptoms – 

a recent new continuous cough and/or high temperature. 

A moment of reflection: 

 “I encourage the faithful to live this difficult moment with the strength of the faith, the 

certainty of hope and the ardour of charity.” 

                                                          

Pope Francis 

God Bless – stay safe, 

Alexis Satterthwaite 

Head Teacher 
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